
 
 

CITY OF LINO LAKES 
CHARTER COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLED 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Lino Lakes Charter Commission 

meeting regularly scheduled for January 13. 2022 has been cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for April 14, 2022. 
 
If you have any question, please call 651-982-2400. 
 
Julie Bartell, City Clerk 
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